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Invitation for participation in the centenary edition of ‘Tansen Samaroh’

Embassy  of  India,  Tallinn  is  happy  to  share  that  Department  of  Culture,  State
Government of Madhya Pradesh is inviting nominations for participation of International
artists trained in India for the centenary edition of ‘Tansen Samaroh’ being organized this
year  at  Gwalior  from  14-18  December  2024.  Musical  /  cultural  events  in  national  &
international level from August 2024 till December 2024 have been proposed to be held
under the Samaroh. 

2. As per terms of hosting international artists, Indian Council for Cultural Relations
(ICCR) will  provide facilitation of  grant of entry visa to India, local  hospitality including
boarding/lodging,  intercity  and  local  transportation,  all  costs  on  presentation  of
programmes  including  venue,  technical  and  publicity  for  organizing  the  events.  The
sending side or the artists will have to bear the cost on International air passage, medical
insurance (if so required by artists visiting India) and performance fees, if any payable to
artists. 

3. Interested ones who are willing to participate  in the said event,  may send their
nominations at cons.tallinn@mea.gov.in latest by 30th July 2024. In case of any query, Mr.
Amit Chaudhary, Attache (CIC) may be contacted at cons.tallinn@mea.gov.in.
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